
 

I am writing in support of the House Bill 2642,  
 
My name is Celia Coe and I have been a medical Esthetician for over 6 years in 
Portland Oregon and Bend Oregon.  
 
This is my career and I am in favor of the House Bill 2642 as if this doesn't go through I 
will be out of a job, that helps support my family.  
 
Please take this letter into consideration to support this Bill.  
 
Thank you for your time,  
 
Celia Coe 
971-998-4200 
20862 Nova Loop Unit 3  
Bend, OR 97701 
 


